
 
 
 

Notification: HUM 6191 

Category: Correct Coding 

Topic: Multiple initial hospital care services 

What is changing? / 
Change Description: 

We do not reimburse a claim line on a subsequent claim that matches 
all of the following elements on a previously submitted claim line: 
 
• Subscriber ID 
• Dependent ID 
• Date of service 
• Procedure code 
• Modifiers 
• Units 
• Claim type 
• Specialty 

Why is Humana making this change? 
/ Change Reason: 

According to Louisiana Medicaid guidelines, it is inappropriate to 
duplicate payments for services rendered. 

Language: English 

Impacted Products: Medicaid- Louisiana 

 


